NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE FOR APRIL 30, 2024

An administrative hearing of the INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
is to be held on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, at 12:00 PM in Room 1842,
City-County Building, 200 East Washington St., Indianapolis, IN 46204.

If you need assistance, please call 317-327-4406 or email at IHPC@indy.gov

2024-COA-116 (FP), 737 LORD ST., SHERYL CLIFFORD, new windows in non-historic addition; construct
new porch & stoop; install new gutters & sidewalk.

2024-COA-117 (WP), 763 WOODRUFF PL. WDR., KEVIN GARING, remove bay window from south
facade garage addition, and enclose with lap siding.



